| THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School ® October 9, 2015

QUOTE OF THE WEEN: “Always do your best. What you plant now, you will harvest later.” ~ Og Mandino

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS: Carret Geraci, Franny Donochue (6 O'R)

SCHOOL STORE EMPLOYERES: Riley Haskell (5C Vice President), Haley Mitchell (SC Secretary)

LHTV MUSICIANS: Lindsay Stimpfl (6B)

Menday
10/12

School Closed ~ Columbus Day

Board of Education Meeting 8PM

Caribou Math #1 (7:45 am)

Crade 5 DNA

Shirt Day
LH Unites Fundraiser 7PM
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b.SCHOOLSTQRE"

Now that we've been back to school for a month, Student Council Officers and

Representatives have been busy working on building school spirit. As we approach our second “LHS Shirt
Day", students are lining up at the School Store to purchase new gear for the Falll For those of you who are
new to LHS, School Store was started two years ago and run bg the Student Council. Students can purchase
LHS apparel and ‘souvenirs, such as pennants, stuffed lions, pencils and pens, post-its, folders, wallets, and our
most popular items - spirit day shirts) New items will be advertised as they arrive! The School Store is open
Tuesdaq, Wednesdaq, and nmrsclag from 850 -850 am. A price list is attached (as a table of contents item).
If you are sending your child to school with money, please feel free to ask him/her to show you a receipt,
Another goal for the Student Council leadership this year is to be all-inclusive. Although we have officers,
classroom representatives, and ambassadors, we want to ensure that all students know they are a part of this
group! In support of this initiative, students will be receiving a special token to continue to develop our LHS
pride! Look for it in the next two weeks! - Mrs. Massimo




MAIN OFFICE COMMUNICATION

just a rerminder, email is not an effective way of contacting us when situations arise that need immediate attention. A phone call
to the main office will allow for a prompt response which, as you know, is very important to us. We also need to remind you that
changes in dismissal must be decided on the night before and sent directly to the classroom teacher through a note with your child
{(not an e-mail). i an emergency arises and you have to make a change in your plans during the day, please call the muain office,
At that point, we will ask you to follow-up in writing, This, however, should be the exception, not the rule. Additionally, when
scheduling “play dates”, please know that students may not bring more than two friends home on a bus (due to space and safety),

S$PECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

The LHS school store is now open on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays from 8:30am-8:50am.
Dlease stop by and purchase ail of your LHS supplies today!

The LHSPTG and Student Council are sponsoring the Halloween Costume Drive for the Huntington Tri-CYA. Please put your

donated costumes in the labeled boxes outside the LHTV Newsroom. Thank you very much for your contribution to this wonderfui
cause.

BOX TOPS

The Box Tops progress board is located outside the LHTV newsroom. We currently have 2,000 box tops for the November "
deadline. Please be sure to continue depositing Box Tops outside of the LHTV newsroom. Every single box top heips!

EARLY PICK-UDS
if you need to pick up your child before reguiar dismissal, you must be here befere 2:43PM. All pick-ups after that time will occur
at the back cdircle, due to the arrival of the buses and traffic flow.

DISMISIAL PICK-UP

if you pick up your child prior to dismissal, you must go to the back circle. Please wait in line or, if you are here early enough and
find an empty parking space, you may park and walk to the circle doors to meet your child.

BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 13% ot the District Office.

FROM THE LHS/PTG

Lieyd Harber Unites
Let us UNITE as a community to enrich our children’s educational experience. Thank you to all the families that have already sent
in their entries. We had an amazing turout of RSVPs at Back to School Night! There are fabulous new raffle prizes this year, in
addition to the cash prizes. This year's Door Prize are Ranger Tickets, front and center ice! We look forward to seeing everyone at
the Lioyd Harbor Unites Party at the Huntington Country Club, Friday, October 16th, 7:00-9:00pm. The PTG has extended the
deadline to submit your entry to TUESDAY, OCTOBER 13th, If you need an, please to contact Terri Coyle at Pnpterri@gmail.com

Phete Re-Take Day
Photo re-take day will be on October 27th for any students who were absent. We will also be taking all 6th grade group and club
photos for the yearbook on retake day, so please have all 6th graders dress accordingly.

LHIPTG Meeiings
We will be having speakers at some of the upcoming LHSPTG meetings. We want this to be something that you look forward to.

We are taking any and all suggestions for speakers. Please email Lana Soskin @ lanalorusso@gmail.com with any and all
suggestions.

Fail Festival
Please volunteer to help us have lots of spooky fun at this year's Fail Festivall We still need parent volunteers. You can use the
following link to sign up, http://vols.pt/HxouFX Come and celebrate Halloween ot the Ceorge Weir Bam, Caumsett Park, Lioyd
Neck. Dress in costume (no swords), Friday 10/30 from 6-8pm. D), giveaways, pizza, dessert, lots of class fun! This is a drop-off
event. If you can chaperone, please contact chodgsoni@uerizon.net or colieenhaskeli®@me.com.

PTG Duey
Thank you to the 250+ families that paid PTG Dues. if you were not able to pick up your PTG issued Directory and Change of
Transportation Pad at Back to School Night, both came home via backpach this week and a few more next week. If you have not
paid PTG Dues and would like to, you can send in $20 Attn: Mel Saladino, PTG Dues. Your Directory and Trans Pad will come
home via backpack after dues have been received. Thank you to all the families for your continued support.

Bex Tops
Our latest Box Tops collection sheets are going home in backpachs, Please make a difference for our school and start clipping! Our
deadline for submission is 10/26/15. Visit boxtopsdeducation.com for o complete list of porticipating brands, Please contact Harlin
Downes kardownes@gmail.com with any questions.
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COLD SPRING HARBOR
YOUTH BASKETBALL CLINIC

REGISTRATION FOR THE 2015 — 2016 SEASON

Please print out the application, fill it out completely & mail with your check,
made out to “CSH Youth Basketball League” to:

Chris Northacker

1 Saw Mill Lane
Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

DEADLINE: Oct. 16,2015

PLAYERS: All Boys and Girls in 1*t and 2" grade

FEE: $100.00 (includes uniforms, basketballs, insurance, facilities use fees & trophies)
Cash or check made out to “CSH Youth Basketball League”

*

Separate clinic for boys and girls
Clinics to be held on Saturdays at Goosehill Primary School
* Clinics run from December 2014 thru March 2015

9 weeks of basketball
Trophies for every player

ES

* ¥

If you have any questions, please call Bridget Perlmutter at 631-367-1096

PARENTS WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!! LET US KNOW ON THE APPLICATION
IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN COACHING.



COLD SPRING HARBOR YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE

REGISTRATION FEE : $100.00 (1%t and 2™ grade players)

Make Check Payable to: CSH YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE

LAST NAME FIRST NAME

ADDRESS CITY

STATE ZIP CODE DATE OF BIRTH

HOME PHONE E-MAIL

SCHOOL GRADE BOY GIRL

DID YOU PLAY IN THE CSH BASKETBALL LEAGUE LAST YEAR ?

WHO WAS YOU COACH ?

MOTHER’S NAME CELL #
FATHER”S NAME CELL #
EMERGENCY CONTACT PHONE #

DOCTOR’S NAME & PHONE #

MEDICAL CONDITIONS OR PROBLEMS

PARENTS SUPPORT: WE ASK FOR PARTICIPATION OF PARENTS IN OUR
PROGRAM'! PLEASE CHECK THE APPROPRIATE BOXES

COACH ASST. COACH

We expressly assume all risks & hazards, directly from, or incidental to, participation in the CSH Youth
Basketball League and we do hereby hold harmless the organizers, supervisors, coaches & participants from
any claim arising out of injury to our Son/Daughter except to the extent & in the amount covered by applicable
accident or liability insurance. We as Parents/Guardians have medical insurance for our Son/Daughter in case
of injury associated with the CSH Youth Basketball League & acknowledge that the CSH Youth Basketball
League does not have any medical insurance.

SIGNATURE OF PARENT/GUARDIAN

Cash Check # Check Amount
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Celebrate

* Get your kids to listen the first time.
* Stop defiance, disrespect and yelling.
* Stop whining, tantrums and sibling fights.
* Get Kids off video games/screens without a fight.
» Create stress-free mornings, homework time and bedtime.

“Practical; life-changing and laugh-out-loud furuwy”

FOCUS (Families of the Community United through Schools) invites our parents, friends and
the community to two dynamic parent events on:

Monday, October 26  7:30pm - 9:30pm
Tuesday, October 27 9:30am - 11:30am

-Perfect for parents
with kids ages 2-22!

- Both workshops will
cover the same topic &
content.

Performing Arts Center at Cold Spring Harbor School
82 Turkey Lane
Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

Watch the Video Clips and learn more at

www.CelebrateCalm/Events/CSH-NY

Contact Brett with any questions. 888.506.1871. Brett@CelebrateCalm.com
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The Heckscher N

2 Prime Avenue, Huntington, NY 11743 |
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Saturday, October 31, 2015
11:00 am - 5:00 pm

Children who visit the Museum in costume on Halloween
will enjoy a festive hands-on art activity, spooky props for
posing in the selfie station, and a special “treat.”

Free Museum Admission for Children in Costume and
their Families

UPCOMING EXHIBITIONS

You Go Girl! Celebrating Women Artists Like & follow
December 5, 2015 - April 3, 2016 @heckschermuseum

Men at Work
Museum of Art December 5, 2015 - March 27, 2016 ‘] ch

L



For Kids & Teens! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor

Library’s Youth Services Department. Registration Required!

Witch Hat Cupcakes

Monday, October 12, 2:00 p.m.
Tuesday, October 13, 4:30 p.m.
For children in grades K-6

Decorate a delicious cupcake to
take home and enjoy.

Registration required.

For more information about any Kids or Teen Programs, contact a Youth Services Librarian at
the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820

Programs and Services from Cold Spring Harbor

Library’s Information Services Department

Learn How to Take Better Photos in Our

Personalized Photo Shoot Sessions
Saturday, October 17
Point-and-Shoot Camera Session: 10-11:30am

Professional photographer John Spoltore will give hands-on
workshops during which attendees will experiment with
settings and practice shooting. Bring your camera and manual!

For more information about any Adult Program, contact information Services
at the Cold Spring Harbor Library at 631-692-6820.



